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THE RESULTS OF 
THE ALIA BOARD 
ELECTION 2018
T he votes for the ALIA Board Election 2018 have been 

counted and the 2018/19 Board has been announced.

The ALIA Board Elections closed 13 April 2018 and we would 
like to thank all ALIA Members who took part in the vote and 
congratulate all those who nominated to join the Board of 

Directors on their campaign. There was an excellent response 
to the election with 34% of Members taking part in the voting.

The following Members have been elected and will 
take up their positions on the ALIA Board for a two-year term 
following the Annual General Meeting on 15 May 2018 at ALIA 
House in Canberra.

The newly elected ALIA Board Members will join the 
incumbent Board Directors, incoming President Lyndall 
Ley Osborne, Director Jonathon Guppy, and Director Anne 
Reddacliff.

We would like to thank the outgoing Board Members, 
President Vicki McDonald, Institutional Director Marian 
Moragan-Bindon and Director Jane Cowell for their service to 

Institutional Director 
Monika Szunejko

Director  
Helen Ebsworth

Director  
Paula Kelly Paull

Vice-President (President-Elect) 
Robert Knight
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